



06/2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Please keep this letter as it contains the date of the session and contact details for the school nurse.

The school nursing team will visit your child's school **02/11/2021** to offer a **nasal spray flu vaccine** to all the children in your child's school year. Your child probably received this vaccine last year in school or if they were younger at their GP surgery.

A consent form and an information leaflet will be sent to you via your child's school.

- 1. Please read the information sheet about the flu vaccine so you are aware of what is being offered to protect your child.
- 2. Then complete the form stating that you either agree to vaccination or you do not agree to vaccination.
- 3. Return the form in the envelope to the school to inform the school nurse of your decision as soon as possible. This will help the school nurse make the necessary arrangements
- 4. To help make sure the vaccine is suitable for your child please take time to read the information.

Help keep your child well this winter, make sure they have their flu vaccine. This year efforts are being made to significantly increase flu vaccination coverage and achieve a higher uptake across all children in primary schools. Visit the website: www.beatflu.org and also the Patient Information Leaflet: www.medicines.org.uk/emc and type in Fluenz.

After you have returned the consent form to the school, if anything changes with your child's health before the vaccination session or your child becomes wheezy or their asthma medication increases, please contact the school nursing team on the number below.

Yours faithfully

School Nurse: Ceri Evans

Contact No: 01978 757192 / 03000 858666 (2)

BCU.ImmunisationTeamEast@wales.nhs.uk

^{*} There are a very small number of children who should not have the nasal flu vaccine, this includes children who: have severe asthma taking high dose inhaled steroids; have had a recent course of oral steroids; have been wheezy or needed to use their reliever inhaler more often in the previous 3 days; have previously required intensive care for a severe allergic reaction to eggs; have a weakened immune system; or are in close contact with someone who has a severely weakened immune system (nursed in a protective environment).